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Newton’s Future 
 

 
Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of Newton 

present Needham Street Corridor Roadway 
Improvements Project  

 
 
The City of Newton in conjunction with the Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is making 
improvements to the Needham Street Corridor.  The project goals are to improve multimodal accommodations, 
traffic safety and operations, and transit operations.  The improvements include widening the roadway, new 
pavement, raised bike lanes, new sidewalks, a shared use path for bikes and pedestrians, new traffic signals at 
existing locations, two new traffic signal locations, and storm water improvements. Construction is scheduled 
to be complete in Fall 2023. 
 
For further details on the  project, please visit the following link: About the Needham/Newton Corridor Roadway 
Improvements Project | Mass.gov or contact City Engineer Lou Taverna via e-mail at ltaverna@newtonma.gov.  
 
 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/about-the-needhamnewton-corridor-roadway-improvements-project
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/about-the-needhamnewton-corridor-roadway-improvements-project
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/about-the-needhamnewton-corridor-roadway-improvements-project
mailto:ltaverna@newtonma.gov

